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Castle Shannon Borough Monthly News and Updates 

Borough News
The August heat is upon us! Make sure to stay hydrated and properly

protected from the sun and heat, and enjoy the summertime we have left!
The Park Improvement Plan is moving along and we encourage you to visit

our parklets and Library to see the new updates!

Subscribe to the Newsletter Now!
Email us at csboro@csboro.org to subscribe!

Youth Association Fall Ball

New Addition to the Police Department

FALL SIGN UPS ARE NOW OPEN FROM:
July 17th - August 4th



Baseball and Softball registrations are now open for kids 5-17 years old. 

Register now as space is limited!



New this season!
Baseball— The new age determination date of April 30 will be effective starting

with this fall. This was adopted by the KO/CV baseball league.



Softball— The new age determination date of September 1 will be effective
starting with this fall (This was adopted by the CVC league that softball plays in)



Visit https://www.castleshannonsports.com/ for more information and register!

Officer Gavin Rebholz was sworn in by District Judge David Barton as a Castle
Shannon Police Officer on 7-17-23. Gavin is a life-long south hills resident. He

received his undergraduate degree from Slippery Rock University and a
master's degree from Point Park University. He comes to us from UPMC

Police where he worked in Security. Officer Rebholz graduated from Robert
Morris University satellite of the Indiana University of Pa Police Academy in

June. Gavin will receive his ceremonial swearing in, by Mayor Baumgarten, at
the Castle Shannon Borough Council Meeting of Monday August 14, 2023.

Please help us welcome Officer Rebholz to Castle Shannon! 
If you see him out and about, please introduce yourself and say hello!

Summer Recreation
Summer Rec has finished for the season! The kids and counselor's alike had a

blast! We want to give a HUGE thanks to the community members who helped
make this year run smoothly with help and donations. We appreciate the time and

effort you've volunteered to make this program continue!
Thank you to:

Giant Eagle                       Myrtle PFO                                             McGervey Electric
Eat N' Park                        Mainstreet Castle Shannon              Castle Shannon Library

And extra thanks to our awesome parents who helped out this year!
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Fire Department Annual Carnival

1st Annual "Castle Shannon Classic" Golf Outing

There are still open spots for the joint CSYA/Borough Golf Outing! Scan the
QR code or visit https://www.castleshannonsports.com to register!

Interested in sponsoring a hole? Email Bryan Gigliotti at
bryg7200@gmail.com for more information!

This year's Carnival was once again a success! Thank you to our amazing
community for coming out to support our Fire Department - we hope you had

fun with the rides, games, food trucks, and live music! 
We can't wait for next year!
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Women, come unleash your inner lioness for this Personal Safety Class! It’s the
first of a limited series of Women Only Programs being offered at the library.
Join us for this fun and informative workshop where you’ll learn to grow your
awareness, assess danger, project confidence, and have the opportunity to

master a few simple moves.
The program will be led by Mona MacDonald from Lioness Martial Arts. She is a
first degree black belt and Certified Self-Defense Instructor, who was trained in

Shorin-Ryu karate. She is a member of the National Women’s Martial Arts
Federation and the Association of Women Martial Arts Instructors.

Registration is appreciated. 
Please sign up at the front desk, by calling the Library at 412-563-4552, by

emailing the Library at castleshannon@castleshannonlibrary.org, 
or messaging us on our Facebook page!

August 2023

Library Events

For a full list of Library Events, visit their website at
castleshannonlibrary.org

A limited series of Women Only Programs being offered at the library!

Empower Me! Series begins in August

Personal Safety Class for Women - Thursday, August 24th at 7PM

Preserving the Harvest (Penn State Master Gardener Program) -
Tuesday, August 15th from 7PM to 8PM

Susan Marquesen from the Penn State Master Gardener Program will be at the
Library on Tuesday, August 15th at 7pm to talk about Preserving the Harvest.

How do you choose the right plant varieties if you want to preserve?
How do you pick with method to preserve your harvest?

Preserving is easy, fun, and satisfying. Come to this class and learn the basics
of canning, drying, and freezing.

If the weather is nice, Susan will do this presentation outdoors!
The presentation is 45 minutes long and there will be time after for questions.

Registration is required.

Dress for Success Mobile Boutique for Women - 
Wednesday, August 16th from 3PM-6PM

Dress for Success is coming to the Library and bringing their mobile boutique
filled with clothing and accessories suitable for WOMEN who need interview,

business or training attire. There is no cost for this service.
No registration required.

Our Little Free Pantry is Available Now!

Give What You Can, Take What You Need

Personal Care Items
Paper Products

Nonperishable Food

Located in the Back of the Library!


